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Dear Holly Parkers, 

I hope that you enjoyed the no screen day. I received so many fantastic photographs of all of the lovely 

activities you did across the day, which was lovely to see. 
 

We had another sprinkling of snow and this coincided with no screen day so many of you built snowmen and 

made snow angels. Poppy really loves the snow – so she was out in it again – rolling in it and chasing and 

catching snowballs that we threw for her, She had great fun! 

         
 

We should have built a snow dog like these: 
 

                                                               
We had a lovely reply and thank you from a local care home who had received our ‘hearts for homes’ and 

have displayed them in a heart shape for the residents to enjoy. They loved our project – so thank you to 

those of you who did hearts. 

                   

I hope that you took part in the online safety activities this week that the teachers set. Well done to all of the 

children who took part in the Holly Park 100 challenge in honour of Captain Sir Tom Moore – I have emailed 

certificates out. You came up with some great ideas.  Wellbeing Wednesday was great fun – lots of jolly songs 

to sing. Singing can make you feel very happy and cheerful.  Look out for some Valentine’s activities tomorrow 

from the PTA. Valentine’s Day is on Sunday.   
 

Over half term have a go at making a book themed cake ahead of World Book Day Take a photograph and 

send it to me for World Book Day. It can be based on a fiction or nonfiction book.   Miss Sampson has made a 

marvellous Mr Bump cake.     

                                                            What could you make? Get your parents involved! 

Enjoy Half Term. 

 

         Love Mrs Pelham and  

 


